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E card from the Chair,         19.7.16 
 
Greetings all, 
 
The weather is unbearably hot, the golf is very expensive, what am I doing here? 
I have taken a break and I am currently in LA heading to a family reunion in Vegas and will return on 
the 30th July so this update will be brief. In my absence Ian Taylor will be holding the fort with help 
from the rest of the team. 
 

 
 
Your Committee is pleased to announce the appointment of Terry Dalziel to the position of 
Manager. Terry will take up her role on the Mon. 29th August 2016 and we look forward to her 
arrival. We will send out some background information in due course. 
 
The 30th July will see the return of the Wellington Maori Golf Association Open. It has been 
sometime since we hosted one of their famous tournaments and we would like to make this an 
annual event in our calendar so please support this event by registering at the office today. 
 
You will be aware that the AGM is not too far off (28th August) and we need members to think 
about the contribution they can make to our club. The Golf Committee limped home with only 3 
members, including the Club Captain, and the Course Maintenance and Development Committee 
ended the year with 2 including the Chair. Once again there may be a number of the Management 
Committee members who will step down this year so if we are to fulfil our vision of being vibrant 
and sustainable we need people to step up to the TEE and put themselves forward. It would be 
great if we could get representation from some of our younger members as this is where the future 
of the club will come from. 
 
A warm welcome to Tall Poppy Real Estate on the 13th tee. Brendon Heenan has been a keen 
member of the club and has seen an opportunity to partner with us and we would like to thank him 
for his support. Tall Poppy real estate is reasonably new to the area, however Brendon is not and 
you will be aware of his knowledge, skills and experience in the property business so if you require 
assistance do not hesitate to give Brendan a call on his mobile 027 4792772 
 
Club Champs are under way but not without the odd bit of confusion here and there. Can I just say 
we are getting there slowly. Good luck to you all. 
 
Our Women's Mary Award/Tuakana had a gripping final and they were beaten by RWGC with only 
one point in it. They first place in the celebrations according to WGI representatives. 
 
Happy Golfing 
Bella 


